
Brown and Perkins, LLC 
PO Box 700570 

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74170 
 
June 19, 2015 
 
Mr. Farhad K. Daroga, City Planner 
Office of the City Planner 
City of Broken Arrow 
City Hall 
220 S. First Street 
Broken Arrow, OK 74012  
 
Re: Defer to July 23 the public hearing on Case No. BACP 146 
 
Dear Mr. Daroga: 
 
As per your suggestion, we request the public hearing re: BAP 146 (“Elm Ridge 
Crossing II”) be deferred to Thursday July 23.  
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David L. Perkins, Jr. 
Manager 
Cell 918.760.2715 
David@DavidLPerkinsJr.com 
 
 
 


